Bloomsbury Institute Student Guild Paraguay Fundraising Project

In March 2019, towards the end of academic year 2018/19, the Bloomsbury Institute Student
Guild held a raffle in aid of the Santa Maria Education Fund, also known as the Paraguay
Project.

Many raffle tickets were sold in the lead up to the night. Prizes were won by both staff and
students.

Prizes included: Two-night UK wide hotel break for 2, with a choice of over 170 locations;
Three course dining for 2 with fizz at Café Rouge; Bannatyne ELEMIS Spa Day with choice of 4
treatments, spa and voucher for 2; Plus, many chocolates and bottles of Prosecco!

Congratulations to everyone who won, we hope you enjoy your treats!
Thank you for helping us raise over £500 for charity.

We look forward to more sponsors supporting education through this project next year and
we shall be knocking on your door once again.



